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Comments: I have floated the South Fork of the Salmon twice about 30 years apart.  Both times were amazing.

The South Fork of the Salmon is pristine wilderness that should be protected.  The home it provides to salmon

and other aquatics will likely be destroyed should this project go forward. We need to protect each and every bit

of wilderness we still have left.  Noone is making any more wilderness.  This kind of project in this location should

not be given the go ahead. I am totally opposed to this project.  


